
1927.September 29th,

Rudyard. Kipling, Esc., 
Bateman* s, Burwash, 
Sussex, England.

Dear Ur. Kipling:-
Let me acknowledge again your 

letter of July 4th, which came to my office when 
I was away in Honolulu attending a Conference of 
the Institute of Pacific Relations - a very in­
teresting body which may be able to do some useful 
work if it resists the temptation to propagandize.

I have seen our Librarian,
Dr. Lomer, who tells me of his cordial reception 
by you and I have also seen what I am told is the 
Kipling manuscript. îlay I express once more our 
very great pride and thanks that you have chosen 
McGill as a repository for a portion of your 
immortal writings.

I hope your health keeps good.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


